2021 End of Year
Show

)

Showtimes:
9:00 - 10:15 Monday 4:30, 5:30 (adv class)
10:45 - 12:00 Wednesday 4:30, 5:45 and Friday 6:30
12:30 - 2:00 Thurs 8day 4:30, Saturday 9:30,

Monday 5:30 (7+yo)



GymStars End of the Year Show 2021
Dear Friends, Family, and Gymnasts of GymStars Gymnastics,

Our End of the Year Show is coming up very soon! This Saturday, June 19th, we will finally be
able to see all of your gymnasts’ hard work throughout the season. Before you arrive at the show,
there are a few things we would like you to know.

1. Arrival

a. We know everyone will be excited to come to the show and want to make sure they
_have the best seats in the house, however, please do not arrive more than 10-15
minutes prior to your child’s start time. We need to make sure the previous show is able
to exit the facility first and have the parking lot as clear for you as possible.

2. Parking

a. The parking lot will most likely be very full for each of our sessions. If possible, please
carpool with family and friends that you are comfortable with so that way everyone is
able to park in our parking lot.

3. Attendees

a. Fortunately things have radically changed in the last 24 hours. We are now able to be at
full capacity. You are welcome to bring as many guest as you like. We do suggest to try
to keep the numbers around 6 per family if possible.

4. Mask Rules
a. Vaccinated attendees do not need to wear a mask.
5. Entrance Fees

a. The entrance fee is $10 per person and this will be cash only please. Children under 4
years old will be free. Please note that we may ask you to have your young children sit
on your lap to maximize the usage of space.

6. Apparel, Accessories, Food

a. There will be a place to buy our newly designed GymStars T-shirts, as well as different
accessories and snacks during the show. The proceeds of the show go to help
purchase new equipment for our class program, camp program, and team program.
Last year we were able to purchase the new super bouncy trampoline, which the
gymnasts have been enjoying working their skills on for the past year. This year we are
planning on using the proceeds to buy an Inflatable Slip-and-Slide for our Summer
Camp program.

7. Attire/Show Routines

a. Please have your child ready to go with their leotard or tshirt for the boys already on
once they arrive so we can get started right on time. If they want to wear black shorts or
leggings over their leotard too, that is acceptable also. The tshirts for the boys will arrive
this week and we will contact you regarding them. They should also wear black shorts
as well. Please make sure your gymnast’s hair is pulled back out of their face so that
way they can see while performing their routines for you. Your child will be performing
skills on Vault, Balance Beam, and a floor routine to this year's theme, Latin Music.
They have all been working very hard and are excited to perform for all of the guests
coming in. At the end of the show, every gymnast will also be receiving their
participation medal.

8. Dismissal _

a. Upon the completion of the show, feel free to take a few pictures of your gymnast! After,
we kindly ask that once your gymnast is with you and are ready to go, you quickly
gather your things and exit as we have another show soon after and want to prepare the
space for them just as we did for you!
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We hope everyone is excited to attend the show and we are looking forward to seeing everyone on
Saturday, June 19", If you have any questions regarding the show, please call the GymStars office at
(845) 246-3890 or send an email to gymstarsny@gmail.com.

Thank you,

Gerardo Sura



